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 Simon Foster COMMNT2016/4942/P 12/11/2016  22:02:57 We think that the temporary buildings on the garden of the Edinboro Castle should not be extended any 

further for any period of time, not matter how short.

These informal structures have been allowed to creep across the garden of the pub and they are entirely 

incongruent with the character of a Victorian conservation area with its rich character of Grade 2 listed 

architecture. They give the garden of this Grade 2 listed building the appearance of a shanty town.

We think it is important that the planning team set a tight limit on these types of incongruent 

developments and uphold Camden's own standard to maintain conservation areas.

Furthermore these structures have only one purpose; to allow more people to consume more alcohol in 

the garden. This in itself is in breach of Camden Council's own Special Policy Area status for Camden 

Town and the principle of limiting the cumulative impact of alcohol consumption in the SPA.
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